FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Lake Mary Festival of the Arts Celebrates Creativity at Colonial TownPark, March 5 and 6, 2023
Lake Mary, FL — The vibrant city of Lake Mary is proud to announce the highly anticipated
return of the Lake Mary Festival of the Arts, scheduled to take place at Colonial TownPark on
March 5 and 6, 2023. This annual celebration of art and culture promises to be a weekend filled
with creativity, inspiration, and community engagement.

Now in its 18th year, the Lake Mary Festival of the Arts continues to be a highlight on the
regional arts calendar, drawing talented artists, artisans, and art enthusiasts from all over the
country. Set against the picturesque backdrop of Colonial TownPark, attendees can expect a
captivating experience that showcases a diverse range of artistic mediums, from paintings and
sculptures to jewelry and ceramics.

Over 200 juried artists will display their masterpieces throughout the festival grounds,
providing attendees with a unique opportunity to interact with the artists themselves, learn
about their creative processes, and even purchase one-of-a-kind pieces. From emerging talents
to renowned artists, the festival will feature a wide array of styles, ensuring there is something
to captivate every art enthusiast.

In addition to the impressive art displays, the Lake Mary Festival of the Arts will offer a variety
of engaging activities for attendees of all ages. Visitors can participate in interactive art
demonstrations, enjoy live musical performances, and savor a diverse selection of culinary
delights from local food vendors. A designated children’s area will feature hands-on art
activities and entertainment, fostering the next generation’s appreciation for creativity.

"We have carefully curated an exceptional lineup of artists, performers, and activities for this
year’s festival," said Festival Director, Sarah Collins. "Our goal is to provide a truly immersive
experience for attendees, where they can not only admire incredible art but also connect with
the artists and explore their own creativity."

The Lake Mary Festival of the Arts is made possible through the support of generous sponsors
and community partners. Their commitment to promoting art and culture has enabled this
event to flourish and grow year after year. The festival’s organizers express their gratitude to
all those who have contributed to its success and invite individuals and businesses interested
in supporting the arts to join the Lake Mary Festival of the Arts family.

For more information about the Lake Mary Festival of the Arts, including artist applications,
sponsorship opportunities, and a complete schedule of events, please visit
facebook.com/colonialtownpark.

Stay updated on the latest news and announcements by following the festival on social media
channels.
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